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July 17, 1980

Judah C. Sommer, Esquire
Stroock, Stroock, & Lavan
1150 Seventeenth Street, N.W. IN RESPONSE REFER
Washington, DC 20036 TO F0IA-80-340

Dear Mr. Sommer:
,

This is in response to your letter dated July 3,1980 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, all records
developed in the course of NRC investigations of twelve corporations and
seven individuals.

! The NRC has no documents subject to your request.

Since y, .

J. . Felton, Director

Division of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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